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TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Anthony Sorola, Associate Superintendent – District Operations 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF CONTRACT 

WITH HENTHORN COMMERCIAL CONSTRUCTION TO BUILD THE 
NEW TRANSITION LEARNING CENTER 

 
DATE: August 19, 2025        
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Administration requests that the Board approve the contract with Henthorn 
Commercial Construction to act as the general contractor in building the new Transition 
Learning Center as part of the 2023 ECISD Bond Program.  The cost will be 
$6,195,000. 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
Administrative Recommendation: 
 
Approval of Henthorn Commercial Construction Contract 

 
 


